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Work on road behind Hospital until 

December 18
th

 
 

(Kahnawake – 10, Tsothóhrha/December 2015) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform road users that a portion of 
the road (Hospital Lane) behind the Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre 
(KMHC) will be restricted to local traffic beginning today, until Friday, 
December 18th. 
 
Due to the work area at the intersection of Hospital Lane and Rabaska 
Road, large vehicles such as trucks and buses are advised to 
approach the KMHC from River Road. 
 
As part of the KMHC Expansion Project, the contractor, EBC, will carry 
out trenching work in the area. 
 
Proper signage will be erected on-site to ensure smooth circulation of 
traffic during the work. 
 
For more information, please contact the Public Safety Unit (formerly 
Community Protection) at (450) 632-0635. 
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